
July 2019 

Important information  
 

Toddler Town will be 

CLOSED  on Thursday 

July 4th  
You have to sign 

in/out your child daily 

at the front counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy July  , Please stay on the look out 

for updates through 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site 
 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development. We 
are no longer using LIFECUBBY. 

 Please sign in/out your child daily at the front room 
table. It is MANDATORY for you to sign in/out your 

child everyday.   
 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee. 

 
Toddler Town will be closed on Thursday 

July4th 
 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date 
and to make payments on 1st & 15th of 

every month  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

  

 

 

 

Tuition payments  due on 

1st & 15th of every month  
Update all contact phone 
numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update  
Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!! 
REMINDER !!!!! Remember to 

sign in/out your child daily as it 
is a DCFS mandate through the 

state of Illinois.  
Please see your child’s teacher if 

you have any questions  



Hi all, practicing pre-k graduation songs and participating in Graduation 

was so much fun. Thanks for all your support and encouragement! We 

have been learning about Kindergarten; how Kindergarteners behave, pay 

attention, take turns, share, solve their problems, and show that they are 

ready to learn. Last month we discussed Butterflies and different 

cultures. In July we are looking forward to learning about Independence 

Day and Safety. The Children are having fun with the letter game we have 

been playing. For math we will practice counting how many children are 

present and learn some 2 dimensional shapes. We will continue our early 

reading skills with sounding out the letters, reading books etc. Variety of 

art projects, games and outdoor activities will accompany our learning. 

  

  

Hello Parents and Happy July. We want to say congratulations to 
all of our PFA year 1 graduates and welcome back all our 

returning and new students for year 2 of PFA. The children 
enjoyed learning about butterflies and their life cycle. We also 

had the opportunity to have real life caterpillars turn into 
butterflies and then let them free into nature. We want to take 
this time and remind all parents regarding our new assessment 

tool MY Teaching Strategies. This will take the place of 
LIFECUBBY. Please update all emails, cell numbers and cell 

providers. We are planning on a field trip in early August. Stay on 
the look out for info to come. 

Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin &     
Mr. Robert  EXT 14  



Well Hello Summer! The Chipmunks are ecstatic that we will finally have warmer 

and sunny days ahead! Which means more outdoor time and walks to the park to 

enjoy the beautiful weather. During this month we will be talking about Summer. 

What happens during Summer? What type of clothes do we wear? How is the 

weather? What activities do we enjoy?  We will incorporate that and continue to 

discuss the life cycles of plants, animals and insects. We will be focusing on a letter, 

number, color and shape each week. Encourage your children to discuss what they 

are learning. Also, we will be sending homework every Friday to bring back on 

Monday. This is the time where you can have quality time with your child and 

discuss what is taught in school. Also, this will help students practice fine motor and 

language skills at home. We are now using My Teaching Strategies instead of 

LIFECUBBY. More info to follow. Please sign in/out your child daily per DCFS.  

Welcome to Summer and to the Month of July! During the month of June, we 

have gone through lots of amazing changes and everyone is pretty much 

getting adjusted to those changes. We have a lot of new little bodies who 

have joined our classroom and we have a few that we had to transfer over. 

New children are being welcomed into the classroom, we are allowing them 

to explore to learn about our classroom and slowly implementing rules and 

routine. This is where we use our older twos and ask them to teach the new 

twos certain things, it’s amazing to watch them grow and learn from one 
another. During the month of July, children will be enjoying the SUMMER of 

course with summer fun filled activities! Children will also be learning about 

bugs and insects, summer and summer safety, beach, picnic and bubbles. On 

the 26TH of July 2019, we will be having a picnic in the playground from 9am 

to 11:30am. I will be reaching out to certain families to help during this day 

to help make it fun and full of excitement for the children. I will also be 

putting out a list for all the families to participate in bringing in the items 

needed to make this day happen. So please reach out to Ms. Norma or be on 

the lookout for more info!  

 LET THE FUN BEGIN! HAPPY SUMMER! 



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 
Evanston, IL 60202 

Make sure your 
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone  

Providers and Credit Cards are up to  
Date.  Remember to check out for your MY Teaching 

Strategies account for news, documentations, pictures 
and or videos. We no longer are using LIFECUBBY.  

Please sign in/out your child as it is a DCFS 
Mandate.  

 
  Toddler Town will be closed Thursday July 4th 

in observance of Independence day.  

 
 

  


